Armfield Homeowners Association

Board of Directors Meeting

Minutes of June 23, 2011 Board Meeting
Present:
Robert Shear, Ken Liu, Susan Hanson, Steve Snyder, Greg Seiler
Management:
Dan Gordon

Administrative:
1. The meeting was called to order at 7:08pm
2. Minutes from April 28th 2011 approved as written.

2.     The next meeting will be held on July 28th, at 7pm.
Resident Input:
1 resident was present.
Report of Committees:

Communication – Newsletter coming out soon
Social –Community yard sale went well. Next function will be Family pool party in July  
Management Agent Report:

1. Management provided an updated maintenance list.

Old Business:

1. RFP sent out for a new tot lot.  Proposal needed by November.
2. Still waiting for quotes to repair Basketball court.

3. Talk re-ensued about a camera system for the pool for nighttime security

4. Concrete sidewalk section replacement tabled until late summer

5. Board trying to get FiOS for the pool.   

Unfinished Business:

New Business:

1. Rob Shear was re-elected to the Board of Directors for a 3 year term.
2. Rob Shear was elected by the Board to remain as President for 2011-2012.  Steve Snyder will remain Vice-President.  Greg Seiler to remain Secretary. Susan Hanson will remain Treasurer. Ken Liu to remain member at Large.
3. Valley Crest proposal tabled until next meeting.

4. Motion to approve $114.95 to Ipower to renew Armfieldfarm.org  APPROVED

5. Frey’s office contacted VDOT for the community regarding sidewalks and roads. We will not be getting new roads this year.

6. Board went into closed session.
Financial Matters:

1. Management presented financial reports for the period ending May 31, 2011. There was $98,388.67 in the operating account, and $80,429.38 in certificates of deposit.  Reserve account balance is $80,429.38.  Account receivables are $8,380.27.

Minutes Approved: 
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